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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on 

your Social network(s)!!  
 

Mission of the Month: 
 

 

BIBLES TO RUSSIA  

 

 
took 1-2 annual trips to Russia to help 

an orphanage and oversee delivery of 

Bibles. With declining health, those 

trips abroad ceased. Judy continues to 

see that the work of getting Bibles for 

the Russian people continues. This is a 

ministry which she shared with Buddy. 

Continue to pray that she will have the 

strength, connections and resources 

to continue this vital work!.   

 

Columbiaville, MI. 

2024 

SUMMER SCHEDULE 

 

September 

  7 Senior Day 

October 

 12 Fall Workday   

Wolverinechristiancamp.com 

 

Vestaburg, 

MI2024 

Summer Schedule 
SEPTEMBER 

 10-11 Rock Laker Gathering 

OCTOBER 

  4-6    SkyWatch Retreat 

 11-13 Middle School Retreat 

 18-20 Pathfinder Retreat 

NOVEMBER 

  8-10 Craft Retreat 

 Goto:  rlca.org for more information 

and to sign up for Summer Camp as 

well! 

 

Shut-Ins 

Cinda Howell 

Tracy Desgrange 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings 

 

 NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

September 15th  following  

Morning Worship 
 

REPAIRS NEEDED: 

• Sagging Doors (Fixed) 

• Broken Glass (Fixed) 

• Missing Siding Replaced (getting 

scheduled) 

• Addressing “damage” from 

missing siding (Done) 

     God is good!  All of this despite our 

insurance deductible going from 

$1000 to $2500 (move by Insurance 

Co;  $1000 no longer offered) while 

our rates have also gone up 

significantly. 

 

LOWELL MASON 

PRAYER WALK PARK 

UPDATES: 

• Trees planted last year are now 

nearly waist high  

• Rhubarb transplanted in 

memory of John Dougherty has 

“taken over” its’ area and doing 

well 

• Gladiola’s planted in memory of 

Gladys Carlson are standing tall 

(one is 6’) and looking beautiful 

(Pink, Orange and Yellow 

blossoms are out) 

• Hibiscus planted last year has 

dark red and numerous 

blossoms.   

• Perennial mums are large and 

will be beautiful 

• Will be featured with our: 

“Scarecrows for God” this 

Autumn 

• Will be featured during our 

“Scenes of the Season” this 

winter 

• Website pages remain among 

most viewed (along with various 

Bible Studies we have online) 

• Informational Sign about Lowell 

redesigned to include 17 

pictures along with brief 

statements chronicling his life 

and ministry 

 

Prayer & Praise 
September 21   4-6 pm

 
 

 

PRAY FOR AND ENCOURAGE 

STUDENTS: 

• September 25th 

• Local School Flagpoles 

• Christian youth encouraged to 

meet together and pray 

 


